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PROPOSED FUNDING TRANSFER – $10 MILLION  
MHSA COMMUNITY SERVICES AND SUPPORTS PLAN 

TO MHSA CAPITAL FACILITIES PLAN

November 29, 2018 

The Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health (LACDMH), as required under the Mental 
Health Services Act (MHSA), is opening a Public Review and Comment period for the Proposed 
Funding Transfer – $10 Million of MHSA Community Services and Support Plan to MHSA Capital 
Facilities Plan. 

The Public Review and Comment period will begin November 29, 2018 and expires December 
28, 2018. 

The documents for public review are available on the LACDMH website at 
https://dmh.lacounty.gov/about/mhsa/announcements/ and hard copies are available 
at the LACDMH Program Development and Outcomes Division, 550 South 
Vermont Avenue, 3rd Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90020. Any member of the public may 
request a hard copy of the document by contacting Debbie Innes-Gomberg, Ph.D., at (213) 
738-2756. 

To provide input, recommendations and comments, please email your comments to 
DIGomberg@dmh.lacounty.gov or submit written comments to: 

Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health 
Program Development and Outcomes Division 
550 S. Vermont Avenue, 3rd Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90020 
Fax#: (213) 351-2762 




